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April 27,2016
MEPPI Ref: UFN-00013
Letter No. MNLT-00062
Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Attention: Mr. Joseph Holonich

Subject: Mitsubishi Electric Corporation (MELCO) Submittal of Support Documents for the
Safety Evaluation of the MELTAC Platform Topical Report.

The purpose of this letter is to provide support materials requested by the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) for the ongoing Acceptance Review Evaluation of the MELTAC
Platform Topical Report. The documents in the enclosures table below are indicated either
proprietary or non-proprietary.

Please contact Ken Krayvo, Senior Engineer, Mitsubishi Electric Power Products, Inc. with any
questions concerning this submittal.

Sincerely,
Gilbert W. Remley

Nuclear Systems Department Manager
Mitsubishi Electric Power Products, Inc.

Enclosures:
001 | Mitsubishi Electric Corporation Submittal Letter MNLT-00062 April 27, 2016
002 | Affidavit for MELTAC Topical Report R1 April 27, 2016

003 | JEXU-1041-1008-P(R1) Safety System Digital Platform MELTAC Topical Report | April 26, 2016
004 | JEXU-1041-1008-NP(R1) Safety System Digital Platform MELTAC Topical Report | April 26, 2016

CC: Shigeru Sugitani, Mitsubishi Electric Corporation, Inc.

Contact Information:

Ken Krayvo

Mitsubishi Electric Power Products, Inc.
547 Keystone Drive

Warrendale, PA 15086-7537

email: Ken.Krayvo@meppi.com
Telephone: (724)778-3127
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